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This bill would require the commissioner of Minnesota Management and Budget (MMB) to submit any 

proposed changes to the state employee group insurance program to the subcommittee on employee 

relations for approval or disapproval. If the subcommittee disapproves any changes, MMB could not 

submit any collective bargaining agreement including the changes to the subcommittee for approval. 


